Email sent out from principal on 6/15/15

Dear Students,

We understand a number of you are concerned about the conversations in the community about the

Greeley theater program. We want you to know that our counseling department is prepared to support you.
Some of your concerns are likely to do with final grades for your courses. We are committed to working though
these details in a fair and supportive manner. It is important for you to know that meetings scheduled this week
for your theater courses are now cancelled. We will be sharing more information about your courses as it
becomes available.

Sincerely,

Robert Rhodes

Principal

Horace Greeley High School




